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Thanks for supporting Toll Road

	The Caledon Optimist Club wants to take this opportunity to offer our heartfelt thanks to our community members for the financial

support provided at our Toll Road in Belfountain Oct. 2.

It is true that quite a number of drivers who stopped to donate their loose change were visitors to our area, but the vast majority of

contributors were our neighbours, who know and value the youth programs offered and supported by our club. Their smiling

participation in this, our fifth twice-yearly Toll Road, helps us to continue to provide our programs, and thus, this is a win-win event.

We are happy and proud to be part of such a warm, caring community.

Ted Simmonds,

Secretary,

Optimist Club of Caledon
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